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NEWS RELEASE for Immediate Release 

St. Mary’s County Government (SMCG) delivers high quality public services, fosters opportunities for residents and businesses, 
and works to preserve the county’s natural environment, rich heritage, and rural character. 
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UPDATE 4/1/2025 7:20 PM - Verizon Wireless has restored the ability to connect calls to  
9-1-1 and non-emergency phone lines. 

 
Verizon Wireless Having Issues Connecting to 9-1-1 

 
LEONARDTOWN, MD – St. Mary’s County Government’s Department of Emergency Services 
has reported that Verizon Wireless customers may be having difficulties connecting to 9-1-1 and 
non-emergency lines. The issue is primarily affecting customers in the Leonardtown area. If you 
are having issues connecting to 9-1-1, utilize a landline phone or alternate phone service carrier. 

Verizon Wireless is actively working on this issue. More information will be released as it 
becomes available. 

For more information on SMCG, please visit: https://www.stmaryscountymd.gov or follow St. 
Mary’s County Government on Facebook or X for regular updates.  
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